
1/8/21 PTATF Public Awareness Youth Work Group Summary  

 

The meeting was convened at 1:34 pm.  

 

Andrew Clark began the meeting checking in with each of the co-sponsoring groups holding the 

Youth Listening Sessions, UCONN was not present at the meeting. The CTJJA responded that 

February 16th would work better for their group over the originally stated January 26th date. 

CTJJA locked in February 16th for their listening session. The NAACP locked in February 2nd 

for their listening session. The NAACP also provided information on a public training they are 

holding on January 26th at 7 pm. The next steps for the UCONN co-sponsoring group is to reach 

out to Deputy Maggie Silver with the possibility for February 9th date to be locked in for the 

listening session.  

Dr. Cooper and Richard Frieder from Everyday Democracy discussed the possibility of UNH 

PhD students offering their services for their next report. This was tabled for further discussion.  

Andrew Clark then went on to discuss format of the sessions and role of moderators. All co-

sponsoring groups agreed that previous models of the listening sessions would work for these 

purposes as well. The group adjourned with the agreement to hold another check-in Friday 

January 15th at 12 pm. 


